
 

 

 
November 2022 
 
Our Ref: HP8684 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
I would like to inform you that the UK government has announced that Monday 8th May 
2023 will be an official, extra bank holiday to mark King Charles III's coronation.  
 
School will be CLOSED on Monday 8th May 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs R Sandhu 
Head of School 
 


